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WCCC closings 
The WCCC will be closed on Monday, 

May 30  in observance of Memorial Day.  

Mealtime Reminders 

 The following foods are choking 

hazards and may not be served to 

children under four.  As we have 

children under four in each class-

room you can help keep all of the 

children safe by avoiding these items or 

cutting them up. 

 Hot dogs, whole or sliced into 

rounds 

 Whole grapes (cut grapes are fine) 

 Cherries with pits 

 Popcorn 

 Hard pretzels 

 Chunks of raw carrots or meat larger 

that can be swallowed whole 

Also, please remember that we do 

not permit items made with nuts of 

any kind at the center. 



Thank you for your continued support of the Wol-

laston Child Care Center. We appreciate all dona-

tions  we have received from families!! We look 

forward to your continued support and grateful 

you have chose us for your child care needs! We 

love spending time and learning with your children! 

As our enrollment is growing, we are trying  to have 

drop off and pick up go smoothly as parents are now 

able to enter the building. We are pleased to see our 

families faces in the building! Please remember only 

1 adult per family in the center, wearing masks. 

Please try to refrain from bringing older children in 

the building. Younger children over 2 should also 

have on a mask.  Please drop and pick your children 

up at the classroom doors. If there is another family 

before you, please give them space till they exit the 

area.  Thank you for your cooperation during pick up 

and drop off times! 

 For safety’s sake, please take your child’s hand in the 

driveway, on the ramp and on the sidewalk. Please use 

walking feet on the ramp! We do have cars coming 

and going and we want to keep our little ones safe. 

We would like to welcome Miss Jen to the Wol-

laston Child Care family. Jen has been in the field 

for over 20 years. She has had experience in the 

classroom as well as supervisor roles being an 

assistant director as well as director.  She is look-

ing forward to getting to know your children and 

all of the WCCC families!! Please give her a warm 

hello and introduce yourself when you see her 

as she will do the same. Welcome aboard Jen!  

If you are planning to use vacation time or 

your child will be out for a few days please 

let someone at WCCC know. This helps us 

plan for staffing  and aware that your child 

will be absent for those days.  

As the warmer weather continues to ap-
proach the UV Rays start to rise children 

should start to wear sunscreen for skin safe-
ty. Families should apply sunscreen in the 

mornings before arrival. We can reapply it in 
the afternoon with sunscreen supplied by  

you. Please bring in a bottle labeled with your 
child’s name and complete a permission form at the 
front desk. Thank you for you cooperation in keeping 

your child's skin safe! 

Please change out the winter clothing 

your child has in their cubby. And 

send in a spare set of warm clothing 

as the weather is changing. 


